
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

51st Annual Scientific Meeting of  
the Korean Society of Echocardiography (KSE 2021) 
 

 

Dear Prof. Kazuhiro Yamamoto, 
 

On behalf of the Organizing committee, we would like to deliver our sincere thanks for your attention to the 

51st Annual Scientific Meeting of the Korean Society of Echocardiography (KSE 2021) to be held in 

November 2021. 

 

We would like to kindly ask you to encourage your colleagues and members of the Japanese Society of 

Echocardiography to submit abstracts via the KSE 2021 website 

(https://www.ksecho.org:4458/abstract/intro.html) as informed below: 

 

Information of Abstract Submission 

- Abstract Submission URL: https://www.ksecho.org:4458/abstract/intro.html 

- Deadline Date: Sep 30 (Thu), 2021 

 

It would be really appreciated if you could forward the e-mail calling for abstract to your fellow doctors 

in your country, as well as distributing the KSE 2021 brochure to websites or official journals of your 

echocardiography society. 

  

Also, please note that International Abstract Presenters are eligible for the registration fee waiver, 

but only online attendance will be allowed this year because of the worldwide COVID 19. 

Therefore, accepted International abstracts will be assigned as an E-Poster presentation. 

 

If you have any request or questions regarding this matter, 

please let us know by sending e-mail to ksecho@ksecho.org. 

 

Thank you very much. 

  

Sincerely, 

Duk-Hyun Kang, MD 

President of KSE and Chairman of Executive Board 

 

Yong-Jin Kim, MD 

Director, Scientific Committee 
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